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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update June 10, 2020 
Latest Updates: 

• The County will release a modified Health Officer Order, and directives for the reopening of additional 
businesses will be issued tomorrow with an effective date of June 12. The Health Officer order will 
allow for the following sectors to reopen once they implement the required protocols for infection 
control and distancing: 

o Gyms and fitness facilities 
o Pro-league arenas without live audiences 
o Day camps 
o Museums, galleries, zoos, and aquariums 
o Campgrounds, RV parks, and outdoor recreation 
o Music, film and television production 
o Hotels for leisure travel 

• In Los Angeles County, wildfires will always be a natural part of our lives. Wildfires will continue to be 
fueled by a build-up of dry vegetation and driven by hot, dry “Santa Ana” winds, making them 
extremely dangerous and challenging for firefighters to control. Make sure you and your family do your 
part and are prepared for wildfire season 

o Sit down with your family and create a wildfire action plan 
o Build an emergency supply kit 
o Create defensible space around your home 
o For more information, visit https://www.fire.lacounty.gov/rsg/ 

• San Dimas residents are invited to attend a virtual Public Scoping Meeting hosted by the Metro Gold 
Line Foothill Extension Construction Authority to discuss potential Project Modifications, including 
possible changes to proposed parking at station locations, including Glendora, San Dimas, La Verne, 
Pomona, and Claremont. During the meeting, the Construction Authority will seek input regarding the 
scope and content of an SEIR that will be prepared according to the California Environmental Quality 
Act (CEQA) to analyze the potential environmental impacts of the Project Modifications. To comply with 
local and state social distancing requirements, an in-person scoping meeting will not be held. However, 
the Construction Authority will host a virtual public scoping meeting as follows: 

o The meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 24 from 5:30 – 7:30 pm 
o A live presentation will be given by Construction Authority staff at 5:30 pm followed by public 

comment 
o For information on how to access the meeting via web and via phone, visit 

https://foothillgoldline.org 
o To request special accommodations, please contact (626) 471-9050 by Friday, June 19 
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